
Accessible Path 

Brede Parish Council are looking to install an accessible path to the play equipment.  
First plans were to take the path behind the play equipment, but following the open 
meeting it is now thought that in front will be a better route 
 

A local company, providing a wooden edged, compacted self-binding aggregate path 
which can be easily topped up or repaired is preferred.  Below is an idea of how the path 
may look.  The path would be the recommended 1.2m wide, and passing places would 
be included to allow easy access for all. 

 

 

 

Comments about this path are very welcome.  Please write to the clerk Tracy Dixon at 
clerk@brede-pc.gov.uk 

 


